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[TQTW AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS COMPANY
[Jhh: PESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTYENT

%s./ sRooxsioE ave., AYBLER, PA. 19002

November 20, 1979

United States Nuclear
Regulatorf Commission

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa. 194C6

REFE E JCE: IE Bulletin 79-19

Gentlemen:

In response to the subject, we are planning to comply with your

expectations in the following fashion:

1. We have been, and expect to continue, using the services
of Teledyne Isotopes, 50 Van Buren Avenue, Westwood, N.J.
07675, for disposal of radioactive wastes.

2. We have been receiving, and expect to continue to receive
periodic up-dates on packaging requirements from Teledyne.
Those requirements have been, and will continue to be
transmitted to those of our personnel involved in packaging
radioactive wastes.

3. The Radiaticn Protection Officer, Stanley L. Harrison, is
responsible for the safe packaging of radioactive waste,
and maintenance of records of all shipments of such waste
to burial sites.

4. Prior to February, 1979, all radioactive wastes were buriad
en site, in compliance with pertinent Federal and State
regulaticns. On February 14, 1979, a single shipment of
wastes was disposed of by Teledyne Isotopes. That shipment
consisted of six 30 gallon and three 55 gallon drums, each

14containing approximately 100 Ci of C-activity. One 55
gallon drum contained scintillation liquids in vials; the
remainder of the drums contained solid was tes.

If you should need any additional information, please feel free to

contact me at (215) 628-1586.

Sincerely,
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Stanley L. Harrison
Radiation Protection Officer
License No. 37-07109-01
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